
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to JHS!  We wish we were saying that to you live and in-person!  We hope to meet each of you 

when we are all together at Juanita High School in the fall!   
 

Below is information specific to the incoming class of 2025 and how/when students will register for 9th 

grade courses. 
 

Typically, we have an in-person event for our 8th grade parents around this time.  Given the unique 

circumstances, this year the information for 8th grade parents will be posted online on December 9th.  

Please access this information any time on December 9th or after by visiting the JHS website.   
 

On December 11th, our 2021-2022 JHS Course Catalog will be posted on the JHS website.  Feel free to 

browse through and read about the different programs and courses offered at Juanita High School for the 

2021-2022 school year.  More information about registration and course planning, specifically targeted for the 

Class of 2025, will be available online in early January.   
 

On January 7th, registration information for the class of 2025 will be posted on the “Course 

Registration & Graduation Planning” tab on the JHS Counseling website.  This will include an in-depth, 

narrated presentation specifically targeted at students registering for 9th grade.  Parents and students are both 

encouraged to access this information.  For Finn Hill and Kamiakin students, the presentation will be shown 

during one of your class periods around January 7th.   
 

We understand that there may be many questions about next year.  We encourage parents and students to 

speak with their current middle school teachers and counselors, whom know them best right now, regarding 

planning and course selection for next school year.  For other general questions, we will have a link where 

questions can be submitted, and a FAQ will be regularly updated with answers to the most asked questions. 

Questions can be submitted beginning on December 9th at 5pm.  https://tinyurl.com/8thGradeFAQ. 
 

• December 9th:  8th Grade Parent Info posted to JHS website.  FAQ link will be available beginning at 

5pm. https://tinyurl.com/8thGradeFAQ 

• December 11th:  2021-2022 JHS Course Catalog will be posted online.  

• January 7th:  Class of 2024 Registration Information will be posted online.  Included will be instructions 

for how student will enter their course requests in to Skyward. 

• January 12th:  Class of 2024 deadline for course requests to be entered in to Skyward. 
 

We understand that there are a lot of unknowns right now and things are constantly changing.  What we can 

be sure of is that we are all excited to be together with you on our beautiful, new JHS campus next fall! 

https://jhs.lwsd.org/counseling/course-registration
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